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Dear legislators: 

 

No Tax on Tires, no exception.  

 

There is no end to the need for good and great projects. The fact is that we cannot 

fund them all. Oregonians are stretched thin with inflation, high living costs and 

stagnant wages. We cannot fund utopia. It will have to be built by those who can 

afford to fund it, not legislated. 

 

Once again, no tax on basic needs like tires. Stop spending our money on things we 

cannot afford, no matter how worthy the cause. Stop making basic needs less 

affordable. 

 

This will hurt Oregon businesses as consumers flock to online and out of state 

sources for more affordable prices.  

 

 


